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Date: 24.1.24


Dear Parents and Carers,


We are really pleased to announce that the Butterworth forest school session which is taking place on Monday 29th January will also be the children’s story time session. Please still join us at 2pm on the day and please make sure that you dress for the weather (warm coat, hat, scarf and gloves). Depending on the weekend weather, you may want to wear wellies as well.


During the session we will be sharing stories around the camp fire together, holding a whole class story session based on one of our 50 read books as well as making smores over the fire and drinking hot chocolate. This is an excellent opportunity to see exactly what our children experience in some of our forest school sessions so I hope you will be able to join us on the day.


Thank you for your continued support


Mrs E Rushen-Gough
Principal
Grange Infant School
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